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OBJECT: Case report of a spilled gallstone mistaken for a peritoneal metastasis of
a cancer of the cervix by [18FIFDG PET/CT

Dear Colleague,

We are submitting the revised manuscript as requested by WJOG.
We are very thankful of the review process.
We addressed the comments of the reviewers.

- We add a table which is mentioned in the text, Case Presentation,
Outcome and follow-up (Table 1)

We also provided signatures by all authors.

We hope that this article will satisfy the requirements of your journal.
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